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“Be the change that you want to see in the world.”

About Me

I come from a background in education,where I was able to develop my leadership, communication, and
organizational skills. However, I have always been interested in development and I am now looking to
establish a career in the industry. This interest has led me to recently graduate from a coding Traineeship
as a full stack developer which includes, completing 2 real-world projects successfully to specification
using a wide range of programming languages. I am a hardworking and loyal employee with excellent
problem-solving skills and a drive to succeed. I am confident that I will make a valuable addition to your
development team.

Traineeship Overview

I learned a plethora of current coding languages, notably, HTML5, CSS, JavaScript, PHP, Python & SQL. At
the end of the course, I was tasked with creating two applications to showcase my skills.

Portfolio Project #1: Gazetteer The specification was to reply to a website specification for a map-based
app to provide information on countries – with a focus on a ``mobile-first'' development. Preferably using
a framework, to then develop HTML, CSS, and JavaScript with JQuery modules that use PHP server-based
components to source data from third-party APIs (Geonames, OpenWeather). The solution is assessed on
its delivery to specification, functionality, and usability.

Portfolio Project #2: Company Directory A more rigorous reply to this specification was required as a user
requirements document was needed to be prepared which, when signed off, triggers the release of SQL
allowing to develop a ``mobile-first'' application to maintain a company personnel database (MySQL). Sign
off is only achieved upon the student supplying an independently witnessed document providing confir-
mation of the system’s ability to perform error-free.

WhyMe?

I transitioned to a career in web development, independently designing, developing, and deploying two full-
scale websites. I handled the entire process from concept to completion, including frontend and backend
development, leveraging IT and computer science principles. Through this, I demonstrated my ability to
quickly learn new technologies and frameworks, adapting to diverse challenges. These projects, hosted
on my portfolio, effectively showcase my technical proficiency, problem-solving skills, and adaptability in
a fast-paced environment.

Sincerely,

RamonaMenezes
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